
 

 

The Board of Examiners for Nursing held a meeting on March 4, 2015 at the Department of 

Public Health Complex, Room 470-A/B – 410 Capitol Avenue, Hartford, Connecticut. 

_______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

This meeting was cancelled on March 3, 2015 due to the prediction of inclement weather. 
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